
A Message from ourA Message from our
Executive DirectorExecutive Director

We have a departure and a couple of
additions to announce regarding our
Board of Directors for the start of our
new fiscal year.

At our June 20th Board meeting, we
said a fond farewell to Kathryn
Bordone who has served on our board
since 2020, most recently in the position
of Board Secretary. We are grateful for
her service, and she will be missed.

At our July 18th meeting, we welcomed
John Shroads, who was also
nominated to be the board's Assistant
Treasurer (a newly-created position),
and Dave Guttman, a former Habitat
Susquehanna staff member. We are
delighted they are bringing their
expertise to our team!

Our FY24/25 Board of Directors is as
follows:

EXECUTIVE TEAMEXECUTIVE TEAM
Ben Graham, President
Derrick Grice, Vice President
Ryan Alban, Treasurer
Juél Capellan, Board Secretary

BOARD MEMBERS
Rhonda Baker
Kimberly Beazley
Tamara Gregory
Dave Guttman
Anthony Jones
Marilyn Rawls
Dan Sanborn
John Shroads

Yvonne GolczewskiYvonne Golczewski

NOTABLE DATES IN AUGUST

AUG 17: National Thrift Shop Day.
Shop. Donate. Repeat. That's our motto
for the Aberdeen ReStore! Pretty soon,
students will be returning back to
school, so make sure to check out our
inventory of clothing, school supplies,
and dorm decor. You'll find lots of unique
items to suit your style at less-than-retail
prices. Sales of these items help local
families build or repair their homes with
Habitat Susquehanna.

AUG 21: National Senior Citizens
Day. Our Repair Program is committed
to helping older adults make the repairs
and modifications necessary to remain
in their homes with comfort and dignity.
Currently, we are accepting applications
from Cecil County homeowners (see
related article below). Unfortunately, we

https://www.facebook.com/aberdeenrestore
https://habitatsusq.org/our-programs/repair-program-2/
https://habitatsusq.org/habitatharvest/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KWF1t23yrpY
https://habitatsusq.org/habitatharvest/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=1b6a5e27-1cf3-4a21-a8b3-b245ee2314fa


Iesha Young

Photo: Kathryn Bordone receiving a goodbye gift of
a photo collage of all of the people who became
Habitat homeowners during her time on the Board.

are still addressing a very lengthy
waiting list of Harford County homes, so
new applications for that county have
been temporarily paused.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: Nov 1:
Habitat Harvest. This fundraiser will
support our "Habi-Tech" program.

Purchase Habitat Harvest Tickets
and support our Habi-Tech Program

Funding available for criticalFunding available for critical
home repairs in Cecil Countyhome repairs in Cecil County

We have received funding to do critical
home repairs in Cecil County, thanks to
a Community Development Block
Grant secured by Cecil County's
Department of Community Services,
Housing and Community
Development Division. In addition to
the requisite income limits (to ensure
that we are only assisting low-income
households), there are other eligibility
requirements that must be met (see
image on right). If you are interested in
applying to our Repair Program, contact
Repair Program Manager Lydia Jordan
for an application.

Visit our website to learn more about
our Repair Program. Our latest
brochure for the new fiscal year is out!

Did you know? In this month...Did you know? In this month...

August 2006: Harford Cable Network
aired a documentary-style program on
the Harford County’s Homebuilders

More Homeowner newsMore Homeowner news

Brittany has become our newest
homeowner (#129) as she recently went
to settlement!

https://habitatsusq.org/habitatharvest/
https://www.ccgov.org/home/showpublisheddocument/53113/638573319942494391
mailto:ljordan@habitatsusq.org
https://habitatsusq.org/our-programs/repair-program-2/
https://habitatsusq.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/12/Repair-Program-Brochure-2024-25-Pages-1and2.pdf


Blitz, a 30-minute show commissioned
by Harford Habitat (former name of
Habitat Susquehanna). It chronicled how
Pulte Homes and Bob Ward
Companies, along with their subs,
donated labor and materials to build
single-family homes in less than a week
for two families. A year later, the
program won the bronze "Telly Award."

Homeowner newsHomeowner news

This month, Veronica and Kathryn
each celebrate milestone five-year
anniversaries as Habitat homeowners!

In their own words...In their own words...

Here are excerpts of what they said
when they first applied to the
Homeownership Program:

Veronica

Kathryn

More than 2,200 volunteer hours were
spent on this Deen Avenue, Aberdeen,
home (a rehab), which included the
"sweat equity" hours worked by Brittany
and her daughter. (In addition to paying
an affordable mortgage, Habitat
homebuyers receive financial education,
and invest hundreds of hours -- called
"sweat equity" -- building their own home
or the home of another Habitat family.)
We were so honored to be a part of
Brittany's homeownership journey!

TOP PHOTO from left to right: Diane Sengstacke,
President of Home Title Company of Maryland;
Brittany; Brittany's daughter; and, Heather Gibson,
Habitat Susquehanna's Homeownership Program
Manager.

BOTTOM PHOTOS: Brittany and her daughter cut
the traditional ribbon at their door during their
home dedication ceremony. Their Deen Avenue,
Aberdeen, home is a rehab, and more than 2,200
volunteer hours were spent working on this house.

Staff newsStaff news

Congrats to the following staff members
who mark work anniversaries with us in
August:

Phil Eichensehr: 20 years
Dave Burja: 9 years
Adam Letschin: 8 years
Roger Breedlove:Roger Breedlove: 5 years
Michele Louderback:Michele Louderback: 2 years
Ben Marsh: 1 year
Randy Kerins: 1 year

AmeriCorps newsAmeriCorps news



AmeriCorps National Construction Crew
Leader Nancy SortoNancy Sorto has renewed her term
of service with us for a second year!

Learn more about how car donations
help fund our work. Visit the Cars for
Homes web page, or call (877) 277-
4344.

Your used car can helpYour used car can help
create affordable housingcreate affordable housing

​Did you that when you donate your
car to Habitat for Humanity, you're
supporting one of the most
impactful car donation charities
out there?

Forbes recognized Habitat for
Humanity as one of the top
charities to donate a vehicle. Not
only will your donation qualify for a
tax deduction, but it will also directly
support our mission of creating
affordable housing opportunities for
families in need.

We're looking for sponsors!We're looking for sponsors!
Our Habitat Harvest event is just three months away and we're thrilled to announce
that we have already secured our first several sponsors! We want to recognize
Constellation for its $2,500 sponsorship; APGFCU for its $1,000 sponsorship; and,
Aire Serv and Rhoads Energy for their $500 sponsorships! We have a lot more
sponsorship availabilities!

The proceeds of this event will go towards our "Habi-Tech" program where we build
homes each year with students from the Cecil County School of Technology and
Harford Technical High School. (Habitat Susquehanna purchases all the building
materials.) The students learn marketable construction skills while applying STEM
learning to build Habitat homes for low-income members of our community.

Please contact Director of Development Ola Boswell if you are interested in being a
sponsor, or have any questions. See the flier below for the different sponsorship
levels.

 

https://www.habitat.org/support/donate-your-car?c1=GAW_SE_NW&source=USA_BRND&cr2=search__-__usa__-__brand&kw=_PLUS_car_for__PLUS_humanity&cr5=445474173792&cr7=c&gad_source=1&gclid=Cj0KCQjwlZixBhCoARIsAIC745DHtsvZ5DqU76iojljOPVTI6tDrAIkmU3eXjOyc2i12e8dj8dO-SPYaAuX5EALw_wcB
https://www.habitat.org/support/donate-your-car?c1=GAW_SE_NW&source=USA_BRND&cr2=search__-__usa__-__brand&kw=_PLUS_car_for__PLUS_humanity&cr5=445474173792&cr7=c&gad_source=1&gclid=Cj0KCQjwlZixBhCoARIsAIC745DHtsvZ5DqU76iojljOPVTI6tDrAIkmU3eXjOyc2i12e8dj8dO-SPYaAuX5EALw_wcB
https://www.forbes.com/advisor/taxes/best-car-donation-charities/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR33YAzeAfRIpAVyMU2VEbyV-TozrPbfV17QNkStcnmERZf4uFqRcIE6ZzY_aem_4DfTYKokNpRRLbAGpsW3fw
mailto:oboswell@habitatsusq.org


Purchase Tickets or Sponsorships

Sponsor SpotlightsSponsor Spotlights
Thank you to the following generous sponsors this month:Thank you to the following generous sponsors this month:

 

https://habitatsusq.org/habitatharvest/


 

 

 

Join Our Mailing List

 

https://habitatsusq.org/contact-us/join-our-mailing-list/


        

Follow us on social media @habitatsusq and @aberdeenrestore

Habitat for Humanity Susquehanna | 205 S. Hays Street | Bel Air, MD 21014 US
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https://www.facebook.com/habitatsusq
https://www.instagram.com/habitatsusq/
https://www.instagram.com/habitatsusq/
https://twitter.com/habitatsusq
http://www.youtube.com/user/HabitatMD?feature=mhee
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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